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Magnano in Riviera, July 15, 2024 Prot.No. DPL2024150700019 

Sender: 
 
Presidency of the C.L.N.V. 
Via Julia Augusta, 89 
33010 Magnano in Riviera UD 
Occupied Venetian Territories 

 

 
Recipient: 

 
President Donald J. Trump 

The Trump Organization 
725 Fifth Avenue 

New York, NY 10022 
 
 

 
Dear President Trump, 

 
I am writing to you as President of the Venetian National Liberation Committee - C.L.N.V. 
and on behalf of the People of Veneto in self-determination with a heart full of sadness 
and concern to express my sincerest sympathy and solidarity following the shooting attack 
you were the victim on Saturday, July 13, 2024. 

 
I am deeply shocked and saddened by the violent event that endangered your life. At a 
time when the nation has already faced many challenges, this tragic event is a painful 
reminder of the dangers you and other leaders face daily in public service. 

 
I want to express my gratitude for your courage and determination. I firmly believe that 
the value of human life and respect for your nation's leadership transcend all political 
divisions. 

 
Together with the People of Veneto, I wish you a speedy recovery, both physical and 
emotional, and for the safety and well-being of your family and all those dear to you. At 
times like these, it is essential that we come together, renewing our commitment to the 
values of peace, respect and mutual understanding. 

 
I remain confident that you will continue to work for the good of the country with the 
same determination and commitment you have always shown. I wish you strength and 
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resilience for a continuation on the path of success and wish you well so that you may gain 
solidarity from the widest possible number of people. 

 
Serenissimi’s and warm greetings, 

 
 
 

The President of the C.L.N.V. 
 

Amedeo Casasola 

 
 


